
 

DATE: 28TH September 2021 

 

TO:  Parents from Years One through Thirteen –  

URGENT ATTENTION FOR ENTRY AND EXIT THROUGH 

GATE 5 – WE NEED YOUR CAREFUL ATTENTION AND 

COLLABORATION 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. This UPDATE is specifically for 

parents who are dropping ad picking up their children  via GATE 5. We need your help and 

collaboration and respect for the procedures put in place to ensure the SAFETY of ALL the 

children as well as a  seamless entry to the premises.  

 

Please read on for the most recent UPDATES with regard to GATE 5 

 

THERE SHOULD BE ABSOLUTELY NO STOPPING OR PARKING 

ANYWHERE OUTSIDE OR THE NEAR THE VICINITY OF GATE 5 OR 

EVEN ON THE ROAD ACROSS THE GATE ADJACENT TO DESS.  

 
We have been reminding you about this in ALL of our updates but even today, students and staff 

were put at risk by parents who were driving up and stopping around the gate and across the 

road. THIS IS A SERIOUS HAZARD TO US ALL and TO THE SAFETY OF THE CHILDREN. We 

need ALL parents to please park in the slots before the signal and walk your children  towards the 

gate.  

 

ARRIVAL TIME @ GATE FIVE: 6:50 AM – 7:15 AM.  
(We have made changes to this based on experiences of this week) 

 



Parents have to leave the child with the school staff at the gate and procedures will be followed 

for temperature scanning and then moving them to their designated classrooms. This time slot is 

to be strictly followed for drop off and no child will be admitted before this slot. STRICTLY NO 

PARKING or STOPPING OUTSIDE GATE NUMBER 5. Please park your car in the 

available car parking slots around that area and kindly send your child to the gate or drop your 

child off by walking to the gate.  

 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT CHILDREN MUST ON NO ACCOUNT RUN ACROSS THE 

ROAD OR CROSS ANYWHERE OTHER THAN AT THE ZEBRA CROSSINGS.  

 

EXIT PROCEDURES: 

PICK UP TIME FROM GATE 5 :    

 SUNDAY TO WEDNESDAY  :  1:30 – 1:40 PM  

 THURSDAY      : 12:10-12:20 PM 

 
The waiting area inside the premises is only for parents with children from YEARS 1 -4. You must 

have your VACCINATION DETAILS READY TO SHOW US ON YOUR AL HOSN APP 

or A NEGATIVE PCR WITH 48 HOURS VALIDITY.  

 

Parents of older children are requested to line up outside with 

optimal PHYSICAL DISTANCING or alternatively wait in the car for 

your child.   

 

THERE  SHOULD BE ABSOLUTELY NO STOPPING OR PARKING 

ANYWHERE OUTSIDE OR THE NEAR THE VICINITY OF GATE 5 OR 

EVEN ON THE ROAD ACROSS THE GATE ADJACENT TO DESS.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


